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The Science Coalition: President’s Budget Request Fails to Grow Key Research 

Agencies 
 

WASHINGTON – The Science Coalition (TSC) released the following statement in 
response to the President’s budget request for fiscal year (FY) 2019:  
 

“Despite the recent agreement to alleviate federal spending constraints, the 
White House today released an FY 2019 budget request that fails to 
adequately fund the federal agencies that support vital fundamental science 
research. The Science Coalition urges Congress to use the flexibility created 
by the recent budget deal to increase funding for scientific research in FY 
2019. Federal funding for scientific research is essential to a strong economy 
and for the U.S. to remain a leader in innovation. It is imperative that 
Congress and the Administration continue to prioritize federal funding for 
fundamental research in the coming fiscal year. 
 
“While the Administration’s budget proposal would not sufficiently grow key 
research agencies, the recent bipartisan budget deal presents an opportunity 
to return federal science funding to an upward trajectory. TSC looks forward to 
Congress working through the FY 2019 budget and appropriations process to 
bolster our country’s scientific research enterprise for the benefit of all 
Americans.”  

 
###  

 
About the Science Coalition 
 
Established in 1994, the Science Coalition is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization of 
more than 50 of the nation’s leading public and private research universities. It is 
dedicated to sustaining the federal government’s investment in basic scientific 
research as a means to stimulate the economy, spur innovation, and drive America’s 
global competitiveness. 
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